Public Meeting Notice


On January 21, 2016, at 12:00 p.m., the City of De Pere will hold a recognition luncheon.  The luncheon is being held at the Swan Club, 875 Heritage Road, De Pere, Wisconsin, 54115.  

This is not a meeting of the Common Council or any Committee or sub-unit thereof.   However, the Mayor, and members of the City’s various boards and commissions may be in attendance and issues affecting the City may be discussed.





Lawrence Delo, City Administrator







920/339-4044

Announcement Sent To:
TV, Newspaper & Radio Stations
Kress Family Library

De Pere Chamber of Commerce 

City of De Pere

Lawrence Delo, City Administrator

335 S. Broadway Street

De Pere, WI 54115

920/339-4044

